
 

       

CITY OF FLORISSANT 

 
 
 
 
 

 Golf Sub-Committee Meeting 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THE GOLF SUB-COMMITTEE WILL MEET ON 
THURSDAY, JUNE 30TH, 2016 AT 4 PM.  AT 955 RUE ST. FRANCOIS IN THE 
COUNCIL CONFERENCE ROOM, FLORISSANT, MO TO DISCUSS: 
 

  
1)  Financial review  
          History - first 6 months fiscal year  
2)  Rate comparison(s)  
3)  Other Municipal golf courses  
4)  Discussion of how to improve revenue/cut expenses  
5)  Recommendations to Mr Schmidt and staff.   
  
 

 
 
                              ________________________________ 

               Karen Goodwin, MMC/MRCC 
     City Clerk 

 
 
THE ABOVE NOTICE WAS POSTED AT THE FLORISSANT CITY HALL ON THE BULLETIN BOARD 
OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT 12:00 P.M. ON WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29, 2016.  ANYONE 
WHO WISHES TO ATTEND THIS MEETING WHO HAS SPECIAL NEEDS SHOULD CONTACT THE 
CITY CLERK’S OFFICE BY CALLING 839-7630 OR TTY 839-5142 BY 12 NOON ON JUNE 30TH, 2016.     
 


